
Using CARES funds for public safety payroll and benefits
Ron Whitesides <rwhitesides@purvisgray.com>
Thu 10/15/2020 10:10 AM
To:  Megan Diehl <mdiehl@nassaucountyfl.com>; Taco Pope <tpope@nassaucountyfl.com>
Cc:  Kevin R. Smith <ksmith@purvisgray.com>
Good morning Megan and Taco,

Circling back to our conversation last week. After looking over the Treasury guidance sent from David 
on Tuesday, it certainly appears that public safety (including sheriff, fire and EMS) personnel costs are 
reimbursable with no required documentation of ‘substantial dedication’. Obviously, this could be a 
significant issue for Counties having difficulty disbursing their entire CARES allocation.

Let me know if you’d like to set up a call to further discuss the issue.
Ron
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